
Product Safety Recall 
29/09/2025 

                                                        CONTACT 

• UK - 01923 473561 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com   

• ROI - 01 2476126 / customerservice@tjxeurope.com    
 
SPREAD THE NEWS: Tell your friends and family about this recall!  
 
Ref: PRSP260043 / Display until: 29/12/2025 

 

  

Blue Sky Designs Limited Recalls Harry Potter, 
South Park, SpongeBob and Ninja Turtles Mugs  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sold in TK Maxx stores between May and September 2025. 

Product codes on price ticket and receipt:  

007840, 013167, 013171, 013203, 013208, 596096 

 

HAZARD 

The vendor is recalling these products because they do not meet safety 

standards for materials intended to come into contact with food. Testing has 

shown that the coating may release levels of heavy metals that exceed safe 

limits, which could pose a potential health risk if used with food or beverages.  

 

WHAT TO DO 

If you have purchased this product, please stop using it immediately and 

return to any TK Maxx store. 

 

REMEDY 

You can get a full refund or replacement. 
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